
Our students have been enjoying ASAP’s Nurturing Young Artists Music Program 
this week.  They’ve been exploring and developing their creative and artistic 
process by composing and creating music.  The project will culminate with a 
performance Friday, January 12 at 6:30 at Shepaug Valley School.    Please 
indicate below if your child will participate in this final event.   
 
_____ Yes, my child ____________________________ will participate in ASAP’s 
Nurturing Young Artists culminating event on Friday, January 12th.  Students are 
asked to arrive by 5:30. 
 

Please return this form by Thursday, January 11. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


